
PRAIRIE ISLAND INDIAN COMMUNITY 
LEGAL DEPARTMENT 

June 17,2008 

Mr. Richard Plasse, Project Manager 
I U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

1 1555 ~dckville Pike 
~ockvilld, MD 20852-2746 

Re: Menzorandurn of Understanding 

Via Federal Express 

Dear Mr. Plasse: 

Enclosed please find the hlly executed Memorandum of Understanding between the U.S. 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and the Prairie Island Indian Community (Community) 
as a cooberathg agency in the environmental review for the Prairie Island Nuclear Generating 
Plant license renewal. The Community looks forward to collaborating with the NRC to complete 
the environmental review. 

Sincerely, 

Philip R. hahowald 
~ene ra l  Counsel for the 
Prairie Island Indian Community 

Enc. 

5636 Sturgeon Lake Road 8 Welch, MN 55089 
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